
Dear Sirs, 
 
I would like to  lend my support to HB 2084 extending the authority for place-based planning for 
the 4 groups now engaged. This planning effort in our rural area has been very successful so far and we 
need more funding to continue through the entire process. 
 
Our goal is to end up with a project that everyone in our basin can agree to and implement. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Donna 
Commissioner Beverage 

Union County OR 
dbeverage@union-county.org  
 541-963-1001 ext. 383 
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